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C A L A N D E R  O F
E V E N T S

October 1,  2020, Annual
Dues are payable
October 17, 2020,
November 2-6, 2020 Key
Club Week (Tentative)
December 1,  2020, Annual
Dues become Delinquent
February 1,  2021,  Unpaid
clubs become Suspended
March 19-21,  2021 Key Club
District Convention
Gatlinburg, TN

T R I C K - O R - T R E A T  F O R  U N I C E F

We raise money and awarness during October
for UNICEF. This year is a little different due
to Covid-19. Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF will
be online, Students will  have to make a
profile on www.trickortreatforunicef.org
where they will  then recieve a virtual
collection box with a customized link and QR
code.
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http://www.trickortreatforunicef.org/


K E Y  C L U B  W E E K

Key Club week is a week dedicated to the
celebration of Key Club! It is recommended
that clubs hold it on November 2nd - 6th.
Each school celebrates Key Club week
differently, but all  are showing their love and
pride for Key Club! There is already a theme
for each day set up, it is recommended clubs
follow it,  but it is not required.

D U E S

Dues became payable
starting October 1st with
the early bird award
extending to December 1st.
All clubs are encouraged to
try and get the early bird
award and pay their dues on
time. If you have any
questions regarding dues
please email me ASAP.
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" F A L L  R A L L Y "

In place of Fall Rally,  the KT Board is
proud to announce a virtual alternative
for all  club members to attend. On
October 17th the KT board will  be
hosting a virtual meeting, show up
prepared for a fun time of bonding with
your KT family! This event will  be held
7 pm EST/6 pm CST via zoom.
Information on how to join will  be sent
out shortly.

O F F I C E R  T R A I N I N G
O V E R V I E W

Thank you to everyone who was able
to attend the officer training; it was a
successful event with plenty of
information produced on what is
required from club officers,  as well as
advice on how to efficiently and
successfully operate in these roles of
leadership. Schools represented at the
meeting were Cleveland High School
and Ridgeland High School.  Special
thanks to Division 6's LTG Aleeza
Ahmad and the previous Ridgeland
High School club president for
attending as guests.  
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